
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Florida Public Service Commission has received 

the petition for declaratory statement of Tampa Electric Company. The petition inquires as to 

whether the same storm damage accounting practices and cost recovery process recently 

approved by the commission for other electric utilities whose hurricane-caused storm damage 

costs are predicted to exceed their storm damage reserves also apply in the case of Tampa 

Electric. A copy of the petition may be obtained at http:i"\~\?;w.t7sc.statc.f.us/psc/dockets/ or by 

writing to the Division of the Commission Clerk and Administrative Services, 4075 Esplanade 

Way, Tallahassee, FL 32399-0842. Docket No. 041 172-EI. 
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